
 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE VC TO CELEBRATE RAMADAN 

 

Assalamu Alaikum. Ramadan Kareem. This Ramadan is completely different from previous 

Ramadans for our Muslim brothers and sisters. For the AUST family I fervently hope and pray so 

that  we can reflect and ask for forgiveness by means of Istigfaar and Duaa. Never before we 

witnessed such an isolated and desperate condition fearful of our impending unknown future. Let 

us obey all the hygienic principles which are substantiated by Hadith and specially in this month 

of Ramadan we should not waste the extra time that have been enforced on us. We can utilize this 

time wisely and turn this to be a gift of Rahmat. For becoming successful we should recall from 

the Quran that this tragedy is due to our own earnings and we must take the opportunity to make 

Istigfar specially before Suhur, last third of the night and before Futur in the evening. We must 

repent and promise to shun all unethical, un-Islamic behavior, lies, dishonest dealings, bad and 

unacceptable life patterns. We pray so that we can return to our productive worldly life as well in 

the near future without much hardships of the masses of the whole world, Bangladesh and specially 

the AUST family, wherever we may be.  Ameen    
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